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Dear Parents, 
It was wonderful to see so many of you at the Family Fishing Event on Saturday. Thankyou to 
the Friends of Naburn for organising and to everyone who helped and who fished! It was 
wonderful to see so many children just sitting and relaxing and to meet the coaches, who 
were so knowledgeable. Many thanks to Freddie and his Mum and Dad (and Wilky too!) for 
opening up their home to us. It was a super day. Final amount raised will be advised at a later 
date. Trophies will be awarded in Friday’s Celebration Worship. 
There will be cream teas and lollies on sale on the playground after school to raise further 
funds for the Friends of Naburn. 
 
We have a growing amount of lost property at school. There will be a table of items found in 
Y5/6 on the playground today after school. Please have a look if you have lost anything. 
 
What’s on this week and next: 
 

Monday 2nd July Y1-3 Rounders Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 
Meeting for parents at 8pm in Y3/4 classroom 

Wednesday 4th July Last swimming for Y5 
Transition afternoon. All children move to their new classes and we 
welcome our news starters again. 
Y6 pupils to Fulford all day (refund for swimming transport will be 
issued via Parentpay) 

Thursday 5th until 
Sunday 8th July 

Our KS1 wheelbarrow will be on display in York as part of the York 
in Bloom celebrations. Do pop along to see it. 

Friday 6th July KS2 Lacrosse Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

Saturday 7th July Naburn Gala 1.30pm – 4pm. Y5/6 children are running their stalls 
and opening the gala with a recorder performance. 

 

  

Monday 9th July  Production dress rehearsal am 
Reports to go out to parents 
Final Y1-3 Rounders Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 

Tuesday 10th July Production 1.45pm and 6.30pm 

Wednesday 11th July Richard Kirkman leading Collective Worship 
Y6 children to Fulford Open Evening 

Thursday 12th July Transition morning 
Y1/2 Skipping Festival at Fulford with Mrs Christison 
Production 6.30pm 

Friday 13th July Y5/6 Wildlife Hunt am (Railway to Greenway project). Parent 
volunteers needed 
Y3/4 ‘We’ve Got talent’ showcase to Naburn’s ‘60+’ residents in the 
village hall 2pm – 2.30pm 
Final KS2 Lacrosse Club with Premier Sport until 4.15pm 
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Celebrations 
Certificates were awarded as follows: 

 Thomas, in Reception, for being super thoughtful to others 
 William, in Y1, for super dancing and perseverance 

 Charlie W, in Y3, for amazing skipping skills 

 Luce, in Y4, for writing a brilliant ‘Magical Bicycle’ story  

 Alfie H, in Y5, for  great effort in his dance for the Summer production 

There were trophies galore from football presentations for Wheldrake under 7s, 8s and 9s. 
Well done to those children who have played for Wheldrake this year. Super teamwork and 
you are all obviously so proud of your team.  
Max showed us his medal for trampolining and Betsy and Charlie Webb shared their 
swimming certificates. Well done! 
Austin and Charlie Webb received the Lunchtime Awards for super helpful behaviour at lunch. 
 
Mathletics results for the last 2 weeks-12 bronze, 3 silver and 1 gold. Well done Ben K for 
getting gold!  
 
First Aid Update 
From today, if your child has any medication at school, which is administered by staff, such as 
antibiotics or an inhaler, they will be given a green paper wristband to wear. This is a signal 
to you that the child has had their medicine and should help with messages being passed on 
about this. If you need further clarification about this, feel free to ring the school office and 
we can give more information about the medication given. This will only be for medication 
currently in school. The usual first aid slips will still be issued for accidents and bumps. 
 
Malawi Update 
Our sponsored cycle/walk/scoot has so far raised £1,666.92! 
 
Naburn Gala 
Please do come along to support the gala on Saturday. There will be stalls run by our Y5/6 
children, a Friends of Naburn jam jar game and all sorts of other activities and stalls. Some of 
our children will be opening the gala with a few recorder pieces too, so it promises to be a fun 
filed afternoon.  
 
Sun Cream 
In this hot weather I do urge you once again to make sure your child has a hat, sun cream 
and a water bottle at school.  
 
Goodbye 
Mrs Fuller will sadly be leaving us at the end of term. Her official last day is Wednesday 4th 
July, but she is very kindly coming in on Thursday 19th and Friday 20th to organise the final 
end of year jobs in the office, so we will say goodbye properly then. We wish her well in her 
new post and thank her for all the hard work she has done in the office, keeping us all 
organised and being able to answer questions galore!! She will be greatly missed. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs Christison 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

 
 
 


